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In the event of contradictions between these documents, the first named 

document prevails over the latter named document(s). 

 

The point of contact on behalf of the Contracting Authority is mr. , he 

can be reached at phone number + , @minezk.nl. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

For the Minister of Economic Affairs and Climate Policy  

On behalf of and commissioned by mr. E.P. Nas, director Electricity: 

 

due to the Prime Minister's instructions, people nowadays work from home, therefore it is 

not possible to have the letter physically signed until September 1, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Team Manager Procurement Office 
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